
March, 2017 

Dear Muslim Sisters and Brothers, 

We realize that this is a very difficult time for you and your community. 
We recognize that there are people in this country who have negative 
feelings about Muslims and about Islam. We also see how these negative 
feelings are being used to justify the mistreatment of Muslims. 

We want you to know that we do not agree with those who mistreat you. 
We want you to know that we are with you. We want you to know that 
you are loved and that you are cherished and that you are valued 
members of this community. 

Please remember that you have allies here – people who truly and 
sincerely care about your well-being. We ask you to please stay strong in 
these challenging times and to please take care of yourselves and your 
loved ones. As your allies, we promise to do everything that we can to 
stand up for your rights and to ensure that you are treated with the 
dignity and respect that you deserve. 

Thank you for being such an important part of our community, and 
thank you for enduring willingness to help preserve the freedoms that 
make our country great. 

With Sincerity, 

 
Your Neighbors 
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